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September 23, 2019 

John Reams 
Reams Construction Co. 
31527 Hwy 141 
Naturita, CO 81422 
 

 

RE:  Weimer One Gravel, Permit No. M-2001-002, Financial Warranty Reduction Approval,   
Revision No. SR-3  

 

Mr. Reams: 

On September 23, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your request for a 
financial warranty reduction. The updated required financial warranty amount set by the Division 
is $20,500.00. This is a reduction of $31,115.00 from the $51,615.00 currently in place. This 
decision reduces the amount of the financial warranty only, and does not approve any release of 
reclamation responsibility. 
 
Please provide a rider to the current Financial Warranty, or submit a new Financial Warranty 
reflecting this reduction. If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, please contact 
our office for the applicable form. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 
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